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The Federal University of Santa Catarina is honored to invite you to be part of the II Latin 
American Symposium on Biostimulants in Agriculture that will be held this year with the 
consecrated IX Brazilian Meeting on Induction of Resistance in Plants to Pathogens. The 
joint event aims to stimulate the discussion on the use of biostimulants and inducers of 
resistance in agriculture, integrating technical-scientific knowledge with the productive 
sector and enabling dialogue between them. 
 
The event will be held from November 12 to 14, 2018 in Florianópolis, SC. The theme 
will be discussed in the format of sessions, composed of up to 03 speakers. Each 
speaker will have approximately 25 minutes of explanation. The organizing committee is 
taking care to make the event program as comprehensive as possible. Therefore, we 
invite you and your colleagues to submit proposals for individual sessions or lectures. If 
you are interested in participating as a speaker, we ask you to send the title of the lecture 
as well as a brief summary of what will be addressed. Proposals for individual lectures 
or sessions should be sent by e-mail (bioestimulantes2018@contato.ufsc.br) until April 
15, 2018. 
 
Organizers are struggling to get funding from development agencies and the private 
sector to support speakers with tickets and daily allowances. However, to date there are 
no guarantees of financial support to all and self-financing proposals are therefore very 
welcome. We ask you to report along with your proposal, whether it would be self-
financing or whether any kind of support would be needed. Speakers are exempt from 
the registration fee at the event. Additional information can be accessed through the 
event's website (www.bioestimulantes.ufsc.br). 
 
We count on your participation! 
 

The Organizing Committee. 
 

  


